
From: G Nelson
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Yes! -to funding of Anch Midtown Park Chalet
Date: Monday, May 02, 2022 10:19:55 AM

Good morning,
I just made my personal donation to support the construction of the Midtown Park Chalet at
Cuddy Park in Anchorage. I am writing to ask that you also offer support to this worthy
project.  It will be another asset to this wonderful park which is used year round by thousands
of Alaskans.

Thank you for your support,

Gretchen Nelson
3039 Alder Cir
Anchorage 
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